
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No.-MGM/         /         /2019-2020                                                         Date:- 19/08/2019 

 

 

Notice 
 

This is to notify that the "Tree Plantation awareness" program will be organized by 

the Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya on June 30, 2019. All students, faculty 

and staffs are requested to participate in the above program. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tree Plantation awareness, 2019 

 

On June 30, 2019, Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully organized the "Tree 

Plantation Awareness" program, aimed at fostering environmental consciousness among 

students, faculty, and staff. The event commenced with an inaugural ceremony, featuring 

insightful addresses on the importance of tree plantation by Principal Dr. Swapan Kumar Misra  

and other guest speakers. A tree plantation drive saw active participation, with numerous trees of 

varying species planted. Concurrent educational sessions and interactive workshops provided 

participants with valuable knowledge on tree care and environmental benefits. The program 

garnered media coverage, amplifying its impact. Participant feedback was overwhelmingly 

positive, reflecting a heightened sense of environmental responsibility. The organizers express 

gratitude to all contributors and anticipate future initiatives promoting sustainability. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


